
Alsip Beautification Fundraiser 2021 
 
 
Alsip Residents, 
 
This year the Beautification Committee will be selling flower bulbs instead of spring 
flowers for our fundraiser. The reason for this change is Covid-19, it caused financial 
hardships to the nursery industry and they are unable to discount flowers for fundraising 
organizations. 
 
ABC Fundraising is a great and reputable organization and it is very easy to use. All 
you need to do is click on the link, pick out what you like, order and pay. 
 

 
 
1. You will need to enter Village of Alsip Beautification Committee as the “SELLER” at 

checkout. 
 
2. The deadline for orders will be April 11, 2021. 
 
3. All orders will be delivered to Village Hall for pick up on Monday, May 3, 2021 

from 8am-7pm.  
 
4. There will also be order forms at the Village Hall as well. 
 

*Our Online Web Store URL is https://abc.launchfundraising.com/orderinfo/F4UHU4 
 

Any questions please contact Becky Smith: 708-385-6902 x 317 
Email- Bsmith@villageofalsip.org 

https://abc.launchfundraising.com/orderinfo/F4UHU4
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